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Tampa Bay Agility Club
Mr. Scott,

Your donation of a pet rescue device has now been placed on our Ladder 129 for duty. Last week we responded to a structure fire with 6 dogs trapped inside.  Rescue of the K9s was made by near by roofers, who risked it all in very dangerous conditions.  All 6 were taken to an emergency facility using multiple Pet Masks. We were unable to retrieve all of them but thanks to your donation we still have the means to repeat the task, not if but when it occurs.  
I wasn’t sure how many pets we have assisted or resuscitated at the time you inquired, however; while taking inventory to find placement for your mask, all of the crews had multiple counts of incidents to report where the masks were needed. 

Please pass on the appreciation of our department along with animal lovers everywhere, of TBACs contribution, enabling us to do a better job. You may see stories in our local news papers on this particular call mentioned above. We have certainly had many inquire. 
Thanks again, 

Jim Davis 

Deputy Fire Marshal

West Manatee Fire Rescue 
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